STATE OF HAWAIL
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
HIGHWAYS DIVISION
ADDENDURM NO. 1
FOR

INTERSTATE ROUTE H-1 SEISMIC RETROFIT
PALI INTERCHANGE AND NUUANU SEPARATION

FEDERAL-AID INTERSTATE PROJECT NO. BR-H1-1(249)

Amend the NOTICE TO BIDDERS as follows:
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Prospective bidders are hereby notified that receiving of sealed proposals
scheduled for January 20, 2011 will be postponed and rescheduled for
2:00 P.M., February 3, 2011. The attached NOTICE TO BIDDERS shall
be incorporated and made a part of the NOTICE TO BIDDERS.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1 by recording the date of |ts
receipt in the space provided on Page P-4 of the Proposal.
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NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The receiving of sealed proposals for INTERSTATE ROUTE H-1,
SEISMIC RETROFIT, PALI INTERCHANGE AND NUUANU SEPARATION,
FEDERAL-AID INTERSTATE PROJECT NO. BR-H1-1(249), DISTRICT OF
HONOLULU, ISLAND OF OAHU, at the Contracts Office, Department of
Transportation, 869 Punchbowi Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 86813, scheduled
for 2:00 P.M., January 20, 2011, is hereby POSTPONED UNTIL 2:00 P.M.,

February 3, 2011, at which time and place they will be publicly opened and read.

"CALENN
Director of Transportation

Advertised:
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